FOR THE ATTENTION OF ALL SENCOs AND SPECIAL SCHOOL STAFF

SEN REGIONAL PARTNERSHIP, TRANSITION GROUP

GOOD PRACTICE IN TRANSITION PLANNING

A Workshop to launch

“Transition:

  A Professional’s Guide to Good Practice in the East of England”

To be held on 

Tuesday 21st March 2006, 1.30 –3.30

At 

Room GS1, Faculty of Education, 184 Hills Road, Cambridge CB2 2PQ*

For important information about travelling and parking at the Faculty, please see below

The Transition Working Group has recently published this Guide, which provides wide-ranging information for professionals working with young people with special educational needs in transition from school.  The workshop will provide the opportunity to develop the ways in which we support these young people by finding out more about the Guide and some of the topics covered in it and to share further examples of good practice.

If you have not seen a copy of the Guide, it can be viewed on the East Together website ,www.easttogether.org.uk.  The direct link is: http://www.easttogether.org.uk/pages/viewpage.asp?uniqid=129
PROGRAMME

1.30 Welcome and Introductions

Why the Guide?
Reg Smith, Chair of East Together, the Eastern Region SEN Partnership Steering Group

1.45 Indicators for Effective Transition Planning
Lesley Dee

University of Cambridge

2.15 Tea and display of some of the publications discussed in the Guide

2.45
Direct Payments




Leo Bishop









Essex County Council

3.15
Developing Good Practice



Discussion

3.30 Close

Parking at the Faculty of Education

*For information about travelling to the Faculty of Education, go to www.educ.cam.ac.uk and click on The Faculty.  

Please note that parking at the Faculty is very limited and you are urged to share cars if possible or use Park and Ride.  The most appropriate Park and Ride is the Babraham Road Park and Ride site, charge £1.80 for the bus and free parking.  Carparks near the Faculty are marked on the website maps, but you could use the multi storey on the entertainment site by The Junction which is past the Faculty and turn right at the lights into Cherry Hinton Road, left at the next lights.

If you want to park at the Faculty, you MUST get a permit in advance.  To do this, email ks435@cam.ac.uk with the following information, so that a permit can be posted to you:

Title of meeting

Date of meeting

Times of meeting

Name

Car registration no

Postal address (to send the card to)

email address

Tel No

-----------------------------------------------------------------------

REPLY SLIP – GOOD PRACTICE IN TRANSITION PLANNING

Name:

Organisation:

Email address:

I will/will not attend the workshop on 21 March 2006

Please list any colleagues who will also attend:

Name:


Organisation:




Email address:

Please return to margaret@palmerconsulting.net by 07 March 2006

